

USGBC 2101 L STREET, NW SUITE 500 WASHINGTON DC 20037 202 828-7422 WWW.USGBC.ORG

PRESIDENT, CEO &

S. Richard Fedrizzi

OFFICERS

CHAIR
Gail Vittori
Center for Maximum Potential
Building Systems

CHAIR ELECT Tim Cole Forbo Linoleum, Inc.

TREASURER Anthony Bernheim HDR Architecture

SECRETARY Richard Graves Perkins+Will

FOUNDERS

David Gottfried Michael Italiano S. Richard Fedrizzi November 14, 2009

Mr. John Buckel Manager 2890 Kilgore Road 115 Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Dear Mr. Buckel:

On behalf of the U.S. Green Building Council, I would like to congratulate you on achieving Leadership in Energy and Environmental Design (LEED®) certification for the Digital Technology Laboratory. Your project's final LEED rating reflects 41 documented and approved points, which corresponds to the certification level Gold under the LEED for New Construction.

LEED certification identifies the Digital Technology Laboratory as a pioneering example of sustainable design and demonstrates your leadership in transforming the building industry. In honor of this impressive achievement and in appreciation of your participation in LEED, we are pleased to present you with the enclosed certificates recognizing your accomplishment.

A simplified version of your LEED Project Scorecard, which highlights the details of your project, has been posted on our web site, www.usgbc.org. We look forward to working with you to share the good news about your accomplishment.

If you have achieved certification under LEED for New Construction or LEED for Core & Shell, it will also be our pleasure to offer you free registration under the LEED for Existing Buildings Rating System, which focuses on sustainable building operations and maintenance. LEED for Existing Buildings will provide you with the tools and resources to ensure that your building continues to perform as expected, and even to increase its performance over time. For more information, or if you have any other questions or comments, please contact our LEED Certification Team at (202) 742-3780 or leedinfo@usgbc.org.

Congratulations once again on earning LEED certification, and thank you for your commitment to our common goal of building a healthy, sustainable future.

Sincerely,

S. Richard Fedrizzi

President, CEO & Founding Chairman

U.S. Green Building Council